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GLASGOW:
Thank you to all who visited our 
excellent SSAA spring 2017 ex-
hibition in the RGI Kelly Gallery 
in Glasgow, and indeed to those 
who attended our AGM at the 
venue. Minutes for this meeting 
are attached to this Newsletter.

PARIS:
A group of members have also 
now responded to the invitation 
and have arranged their submis-
sions of works for consideration 
at the “Ligne et Couleur” Exhibi-
tion in Mairie du 6th Arrondisse-
ment, Paris, to be held 21-30 
October.

ST. ANDREWS:
Our next SSAA members’ exhi-
bition will be held in St Andrews 
during September 2017. Long 
established as stationers, art 
material suppliers, and bookshop 
J&G Innes Ltd. now also offer an 
art gallery “upstairs” within their 
distinctive St Andrews Citizen 
Office. 
    The prestigious corner site in 
South St was transformed into 
an outstanding example of Arts & 
Crafts architecture around 1928 
to a design by architect, Frank 
Pride (Walker & Pride). Pre-regis-
tration forms for this show will be 
issued next month and it is hoped 
that members will  take advan-
tage of the summer and perhaps 
even create some Fife based art 
works for this exciting event.    

SSAA WEB SITE: update
As discussed at the AGM (and 
noted elsewhere) we aim to 
upgrade our web site and plan to 
include facilities to promote and 
sell works by members on line.
contact: Stuart@trinitygrove.demon.co.uk

Beautiful SSAA Spring exhibition held at RGI Kelly Gallery, Glasgow (above)
Autumn Exhibition will be at “Upstairs” at the Citizen Office, St Andrews. (below)


